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Use of Cinema Equipment by community groups 
 
1.  The use of the cinema projector and use of the screen has been requested by other community   
      groups recently, e.g. The Last Baguette Theatre Group. 
 
2. The response thus far has been to refuse any use beyond the cinema Movies@malmesbury staff,  
     simply due to the Implications of mal -use by other groups, and the possibility of damage to the  
     equipment.  
 
3. However the hire of the equipment could be a source of income, as with the sound system.  
    Equally the wider access could encourage Interest and confidence in the equipment, and possibly 
    inadvertently help recruit more volunteer projectionists in support of Movies@malmesbury. 
 
4. The Committee are asked to consider If the equipment should be offered more widely, including  
    policy implications, and instruct the Town Clerk accordingly. 

 
Richard Spencer-Williams – Town Clerk 


